April 16,2014

A Tourism Committee meeting of the Village of Arthur, Illinois, was held on Wednesday, April
16, 2014, in the Village Board Room of the Community Building. Chairman James Aikman
called the meeting to order at 8:02 am.

Roll call was answered by Committee Members James Aikman, Matt Bernius, Anna
Herschberger, and Eli Schrock. Committee Members Marsha Bowyer and George Fritz were
absent. Linda Ingles and Trustee Terry Clark were also present.

The balance in the account, $8,372.47, was reviewed. The Arthur Area Association of
Commerce presented their 2013-2014 grantable marketing expenses totaling $10,718.50. After
discussion, M. Bernius made a motion to give $7,000 to the Arthur Area Association of
Commerce; A. Herschberger seconded. All members voted YEA.

There was further discussion regarding tourism and the area.

Chairman Aikman adjourned the meeting at 8:10am.

Committee Chair

APPROVED //A“-—-v %f_

ATTEST P /W%

Committee Member

) /] p
DATE_/) faup 19, /4



